
From: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 2:32 PM EST 
To: Victor Hoskins <vhoskins@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Re: Call to discuss GSA presentation 

Victor - ok if I rope in a couple asset mgmt and leasing folks too?

Andrew VanHorn
Work 240.333.3815

Cell   202.257.1014

On Feb 13, 2019, at 2:21 PM, Victor Hoskins <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Maria, 

Could you find a time for Andy and I to discuss our presentation to the GSA on Amazon.  I can also provide him

with some feedback from them on their current space. 

Sent from my iPhone 

Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) and

may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law

or doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or

use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender, and delete

and destroy all copies of this message and its attachments.  No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by transmission

errors.


